P&N OIL LTD.
231-235 Harolds Cross Road,
Dublin 6w.

To whom it may concern

We have employed the services of Mr.Oliver Lupton of
Forecourt Bureau Ireland, on a number of occasions, and
can comfortably recommend the quality of the work
performed.

The level of competency and professionalism with which
all projects were handled was outstanding. The outcome
of the service was very satisfactory ,from a financial
point of view and we would have no hesitation
recommending the service provided by the Forecourt
Bureau.

Yours sincerely

. AW Y

Paul Melia Noel Melia
Director Director



